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July 27, 2018 

 

 

Fifth International Fascia Research Congress 

Attn: Libby Eason and Anita Boser 
 

 

 

Dear Congress Associates, 

 

 In the name of Fascia France, the French association of DBM Fasciatherapists, I have 

the pleasure to send my support for the 5th Fascia Research Congress which will be held in 

Berlin on 14th and 15th of November. 

 

 Our association consists of French DBM Fasciatherapy practitioners. We have been 

involved in FRC since the first congress, in 2007, and we regularly diffuse in French the 

findings presented at the congress. 

 

 We are very happy that this congress will happen in Europe for the 2nd time. It is a great 

chance to be able to bring together eminent researchers and practitioners in the field of fascia, 

and to be a part of this international network. 

 

 We congratulate the organizers for the quality of the program, which we believe will 

contribute to enriching and consolidating our practices and our clinical thinking. 

 

 

 

 

Anouk Serre,  

president of FasciaFrance. 

 


